
Week: 5th to 9th September 2022 

Paying Tribute to our Queen 

Today, we paid tribute to our 
Queen and her remarkable reign. 
We came together as a school 
community in a moment of 
reflection to celebrate her life, and 
all she achieved as our longest 
serving monarch.  Our pupils 
showed the upmost respect and 
were mature in their response, we 
are very proud of them all.  

Her Majesty Queen Elizabeth II  
1926 to 2022 

 

13th Sep School photographs 

22nd Sep Open Evening  

w/c 19th Sep Year 7 AUB trip 

w/c 19th Sep Year 5 Brenscombe trip  

27th Sep  KS3 Curriculum and Knowledge 
 Organiser evening  

29th Sep  KS2 Curriculum and Knowledge 
 Organiser evening  

Start of Term 

We have loved meeting the new 
children this week and welcoming back 
our current students. On Monday all 
students had welcome assemblies with 
Miss Palmer and Mrs Barter. 

Rory 

Rory is our school 
dog and is 18 months 
old. He has been 
undergoing training 
since he started with 
us at BMS and is 
taking exams to help him in his role 
as a school dog. Sometimes he can 
still very much be a puppy as he is 
still learning, but he loves children 
and coming to school everyday!  

Year 5 Metacognition 

Year 5 students have enjoyed 
studying metacognitive strategies to 
help their learning. We have been 
extremely impressed with their 
retrieval  of key learning through 
using these new techniques. The 
Curriculum and Knowledge Organiser 
evening will identify these strategies 
and ways in which you can support 
your child with their home learning.   

Year 7 

Year 7 students have been enjoying 
meeting new teachers and rotating 
around school for different subjects. 
We have been impressed with how 
quickly they have settled into their 
new timetable.  

Each week we love to celebrate the 
achievements of superhero students 
so please let us know of your child’s 
achievements. This week we 
celebrate Jayden T who competed 
in his first international tennis 
tournament; a TenPro global tour in 
Paris. Jayden came 4th in his age 
group and 3rd in the age group 
above which is amazing! Well done 
Jayden! 

Open Evening 

Open Evening is coming up on 22nd September for 
prospective new students and we would love as 
many of our current students to get involved and 
volunteer to help on the evening as possible. This 
could be as tour guides or supporting a specific 
subject. Please encourage your children to sign up 
with their class teacher or tutor if they are able to 
help.  

School Photographs 

Please can we ask that year 8 students attend in 
uniform rather than their PE kit on photograph day.  

UBC 

If anyone has any old digital cameras which they no 
longer need, please can we have them for UBC 

 

 

 

TImestable Rockstars is a great way 
for children to practice their maths 
but also compete against other 
classes across school! We would 
encourage you to support your 
children with accessing Timestable 
Rockstars at home as part of their 
home learning.  

Girls & boys Football 

Netball 

KS3  

KS2 

Netball & Basketball  KS3  

Handball & Tag Rugby 

Waveboarding 

Boys rugby 

KS2 

All years 

KS3 

Girls & boys Football 

Choir 

KS2 

All years 


